
Gradual Re-Opening of Patient Care at Decatur Dental Offices 

 

Governor Eric Holcomb’s latest executive order allows healthcare-related providers, including dentists, 

to fully resume elective and non-urgent procedures effective Monday, April 27. 

After further endorsements from the Adams, Huntington, and Wells County Health Departments, the 

offices of Decatur Dental Services and our clinics in Geneva, Bluffton, Berne and Warren, will gradually 

begin to resume dental treatments. Beginning Monday, May 4 we will resume preventative oral hygiene 

appointments and all other routine dental treatments. We are now scheduling appointments so please 

call any of our offices as the schedules will begin to fill quickly. 

Decatur Dental Services will be adding extra measures to the normal universal precautions to ensure the 

health and safety of our patients and staff. We will continue to screen all patients before scheduling and 

again the day of the appointment. 

These additional practices will also be implemented- 

1) Patients will wait in their cars until we are ready for you. 

2) Upon entry you will be offered hand sanitizer and we may take your temperature. 

3) We ask that parents, sibling(s), companions please wait in their car. 

4) Continue social distancing measures in every way possible. 

5) Staff may be wearing face shields and medical gowns. 

6) ALL touch points will be disinfected continuously throughout the day. 

Thank you for your continued trust and confidence in our team. We appreciate your cooperative efforts 

toward maintaining health and wellness for yourself, your family, our practice, and our community. We 

look forward to seeing you soon! 

Dr. Kelly Ulman, Dr. Matt Baker, Dr. Taylor Terveer, Dr. Michael Johnson, Dr. Pam Johnson, Dr. Adrienne 

Ranly, Dr. Abigail Colclasure and Dr. Zach Colclasure. 


